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Sent via e-mail to: 
khinson@wm.com   
 
Mr. Kevin Hinson, District Manager 
Springhill Regional Landfill 
4945 Highway 273 
Campbellton, FL 32426 
 
Dear Mr. Hinson: 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection (Department) reviewed your Second Quarter 2013 Waste 
Report, for your facility known as Springhill Regional Landfill, located on the west side of State Road 
273, approximately 1.5 miles from Campbellton, Jackson County, (DEP Permit No. 0000475-020-SO; 
Facility Identification No.: 6319). The Waste Report was received by the Department on July 3, 2013. 
 
Based on the review, the reports appear to meet the requirements of Rule 62-701.500(4)(b), Florida 
Administrative Code, and Specific Condition 3.3.K.1 of the facility’s permit.  Please note that in 
accordance with Specific Condition 3.3.K.1.c., the reports shall be compiled monthly, and copies shall 
be provided to the Department annually, on or before February 1 of each year.  Therefore, quarterly 
reports are not required; however, the facility may continue to submit the reports quarterly, if desired. 
 
As an alternative and to save paper, you may also submit waste quantity report information through the 
DEP Business Portal on our website or at: http://www.dep.state.fl.us/secretary/portal/default.htm, click 
on the submit reports tab and under Waste, click on the Solid Waste Quantity Report link to sign in and 
submit an annual report. 
 

You can view this and other documents for this facility at the following internet link: 
 

http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/WWW_WACS/REPORTS/SW_Facility_Docs.asp?wacsid=6319  
 

If you have any questions, please contact me, by phone at 850-595-0644, or by e-mail at 
dawn.templin@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dawn Templin, P.E. 
Solid Waste Section  
 
DKT/dt/m 
 
c:  Lee Martin, P.E., Solid Waste Management, lee.martin@dep.state.fl.us 
     Brian Dolihite, Waste Management, bdolihite@wm.com  

Eric Parker, Waste Management, eparker1@wm.com 
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